From: Harvey Bromwich

Sent: Friday, 5 August 2011 10:54 AM
To: Elections
Subject: Electorate Boundary Change

ACT Electoral Commissioner, Dear Sir,

We strongly support the proposal of a redistribution of an electoral boundary which combines ALL
of the Gungahlin region into Ginninderra electorate (combining with Belconnen region).
Gungahlin is a rapidly growing region and is now lacking in adequate infrastructure, (both into and
throughout the region) very limited job opportunities, (particularly Government jobs) and poor facilities (not
even a Canberra Connect office) while each week more and more people are moving into Gungahlin area.
The ACT Government has NOT delivered on many “promises” (completion of roads, provision of an Aquatic
Centre, etc) and have disregarded many pressing issues as the region has been “split” across two
electorates.

Combining the region will give the Gungahlin community i.e. the voting public, the opportunity to
press for these issues (and many more) to be addressed. We look forward to this proposal being adopted.

Harvey & Lorraine Bromwich
Amaroo



